
Adria-Mar Shipbuilding has signed a new contract general overhaul with Libyan

Navy. Four PV30-LS from the series of six that Adria-Mar designed and built for

former Libyan Navy will arrive to Croatia this year. General overhaul and

modernization, 10 mil USD worth, will be organized and supervised by our engineers

in one of Croatian shipyards, in cooperation with domestic companies, equipment

manufacturers and workers. C3I systems will be modernized during the overhaul.

This contract is yet another Adria-Mar success story, proof of sound bussiness

conduct and confidence of our clients.
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